2023 Fall Residency Program

Statement of Intent

This is an immersive program. Students should not take other
classes outside of the Residency Program nor should they hold a
job during the program. We recommend that they do not return to
Oxford or home over weekends or during evenings, but stay in
Over-the-Rhine as much as possible. This allows participants to
bond with the community and it builds a stronger cohort.

Can you commit to being in Over-the-Rhine as much as possible both during and outside of
class time? If there are exceptions or circumstances we should know about, please include
them here:

There will be orientation events throughout the summer, as well as summer readings. Can you
participate in those exercises?

What are your summer plans? Are there limitations to times you can participate in orientation
events?

There will be an important orientation session on Friday, August 23rd and Saturday, August 24th
before classes start. This is mandatory. Can you commit?

As part of the application process, there will be online discussion between applicants and RP
faculty members/our community partners.. With your spring semester schedule in mind, what
would be the best time(s) for you to have this discussion?



